
 

 

Dear Skating Families, 

On Saturday February 15, 2025, The Alexandria Figure Skating Club will be hosting its 
very own Designer Purse/Yeti Bingo at the Forada Bar & Grill. This is a fundraiser we 
are hosting to help support our non-profit club. The money raised will help with 
furnishing our very own locker room, getting off-ice training equipment and keeping ice 
costs down for our skating families.  

In lieu of mandatory fundraising this session, we are asking that each family contribute 
to Bingo with one of the following:  

*A $25 raffle item 

*Donating a basket ($25+ value) 

*Group together with another family or 2 to create a basket ($25+ value for each family 
contributing) 

*A $25 cash donation (board will use that money to create a basket/purchase a 
donation item for raffle) 

**Also, if you own a business or know of a business willing to donate (monetary or 
donation item), please let a board member know. Donating businesses will be 
recognized during our Bingo event.  

We ask that you have your donation turned in no later than February 10th (sooner is 
always better!) so that we have time to prepare for the event.  Donations can be given 
to a board member or dropped off during skating lesson times.  

We are also in need of volunteers for the day of BINGO, jobs are everything from 
baking bars, cleaning tables, selling raffle tickets, 50/50 tickets and lots more. Jobs are 
for skaters and parents. We need everyone to help. 

Please email the club with any questions or reach out to a board member.  

Thank you,  



Alexandria Figure Skating Club:       Info@alexandriafigureskating.org  
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